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Introduction 

 
Department of Computer Engineering in association with Silver Oak University IEEE Student 
Branch organized a dynamic event on “macOS End users workshop” This session helped the 
participants to get basic information of macOS and its related concepts. 
 
 

About the Speaker 

 
We had a very eminent speaker for conducting the session of macOS. Here is a short 
introduction of the speaker. Mr. Naresh Vaghela, UniCoin has a history of working with IT 
Mobility Industries, certified in VMware, Apple and Jamf.  
 
 

About the Session 
 
Date: 3rd December, 2021 

Time: 11:00 AM to 01:00 PM IST 

Venue: Apple Lab, Silver Oak University 

Participants: 25 
 
The session commenced at 11:00 A.M. with a welcoming speech. After that the session was 
handed over to the talented speaker Mr. Naresh Vaghela sir. He started off the session with 
the basic user guide of macOS. He also described about all the frequently used menus that is 
app, center and setting menu. He gave the brief of the pipeline and how to enable Siri on 
macOS. He also mentioned about the latest updates available. Also he explained how you can 
use Finder on macOS for overall management of files, disks and network volumes. Throughout 
the session, the speaker covered all the features of macOS such as screen mirroring, dictation, 
Use Stacks, iCloud private relay, etc. 
 
 

Conclusion 

 
The event was concluded with an interactive session of questions and answers and we 
expressed gratitude by handing over the memento to the speaker for delivering such a 
wonderful and informative workshop. And also thanked the enthusiastic participants who 
showed interest. Looking forward to such spectacular events in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

                                                                                                                                 

Some glimpse of the event: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

                                                                                                                                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


